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CENTRAL BOARD OF SECONDARY EDUCATION

NOTICE

It is brought to the notice of all concerned/stakeholders
that CBSE Reward Scheme for meritorious students
having passed Class Xl from Government Schools
affiliated to CBSE has been discontinued from the
academic year 2016-2017.

No further correspondence in this regard will be
entertained.

This issue with the approval of the Competent Authority of
the Board.
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